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Dinner Meeting: 

Contact Pam Ross-Smith - for all dinner arrangements no later than the Monday prior to our dinner meeting. Advise her of any apologies if you are unable to attend or to let her know of extra dinner guests that you have invited. This will ensure the accurate catering for the Wednesday meeting and appropriate charges for meals.

COST (Includes dinner) Members/Guests $20.00

Special Dietary Requirements:
If anyone has any special dietary requirements will they please inform Pam so that she can inform the club.  The club is very happy to cater to individual needs.

Pam Ross-Smith
Home:    3356 4201
       Mobile:    0413 188 562   Email:     pross4@eq.edu.au  OR       pross0@yahoo.com.au
 Diary Dates:
28th June to 3rd July 2008 - International Convention Rotterdam.
NO DINNNER MEETING IN JANUARY.
Next Dinner Meeting         13th  February 2008

Board Meeting 4th Feb 08

· IWD celebration Friday 7th March at the AHLC.  Luncheon, with Di Fingleton and Jennifer Ussi $35.00
December Birthday’s:
Many Happy returns of the day!
8th 
Penny Garnsworthy
9th
Bettina Mayfield
January  Birthday’s
8th
Kay Reid 

29th
Di Westwood

Bingo Thursday Morning:
Bingo starts at 10:30am.  Zonta support staff are required to be at the club by 9:30am.
Bingo Roster 2008

JAN 
10TH     Tracey

17th
Penny


24th
Ros


31st
Carole

FEB
7th
Kay


14th
Penny  (13/3: 
                          10/4: 8/5: 5/6)


21st
Karen & Penny

28th
Tracey & Jan
I am not sure if I am going away at the end of Feb but if so can these people do the roster

MAR
6th      Elizabeth

13th
Bettina


20th
Laurie


27th
Lorraine
Please change with someone else on the roster if you cannot make it.  Do not ring me. 

Vicki Williams 

Bingo Convenor
NEWS FROM CORRESPONDENCE SECRETARY.
We have had two approvals arrive in the mail.
One from the PRSC for $2448.00 which is what Simone applied for.  

We also have been approved of the Community Benefit Fund Unit, Queensland Office of Gaming Regulation for the sum of $13,544:00 for a colour photocopier and laminator which includes a bookbinding element.  We have had a letter of congratulations from Geoff Wilson MP, already.  
This is all wonderful news and now we have to do lots of advertising, when it arrives, to show thanks for the grants.

Our lass from Kowanyama will be coming down to stay with Lara’s sister as planned and agreed to by the club.

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE.
Vicki Williams















All articles in this newsletter are provided by the chairperson of each committee.  These articles are not necessarily the views of Zonta or the Editor.

